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Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
As part of the Literature GCSE course students are required to study a pre 19th century novel over the course of the 
two year GCSE programme. 
 
In order to better prepare our students for their final examinations, Corby Technical School will be offering Year 10 
students the opportunity to buy their novel at below the recommended retail price. This will allow students to study 
the text at home and will also enable them to annotate their copies during lessons, subsequently creating a 
permanent revision resource. 
 
The purchase of these texts is NOT compulsory and students who opt out will be provided with school copies of the 
text during lessons and during revision sessions prior to their exams – any annotations or notes they would be 
required to take will be noted in their exercise books.  
 
The cost of the book being studied in English over the coming term is detailed below.  All books are sold below RRP 
and at cost price. 
 

‘The Strange Case of Dr Jekyll and Mr Hyde” - £3.87 – Required for Term 1 of Year 11  (Set 1) 
 
If you would like to take advantage of this opportunity please inform your child and make the appropriate payment 
via Wisepay on the school website (this book can be found under the “Trips” section on Wisepay). 
  
If you have any further questions, please contact Mr Markus Wilson, Director of English at 
mwilson@corbytechnicalschool.org or on 01536 213100. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

 
 
 
Mrs A Reynolds 
Principal 
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